Minutes September 12, 2011 Wayland Housing Partnership

Present: Mary Antes, Kathy Boundy, Rachel Bratt. Dan Brown, Marty Nichols, Betty Salzberg
The minutes of Aug 8, 2011 were approved by five votes. Mary Antes, who was absent in
August, abstained.

Rachel Bratt was elected unanimously to be the next chair. She will begin her term in January,
2012.

Rachel Bratt reported on the Dudley Area Advisory Committee. There had been an Open
Meeting Law complaint about the DAAC gathering immediately after the first charrette as it was
not announced in advance and many charrette attendees had already left.

The second charrette, with focus on pond water issues, will be on Tuesday, September 27 at
6:30pm. It is hoped that more housing advocates will attend than were at the first charrette. We
will be sending notification to housing groups asking them to attend.

Mary Antes reported on a meeting with several contractors concerning the Habitat housing.
Habitat has lots of available labor so prefers cheaper materials that may be more labor intensive
rather than for example, modular components which do not take so much labor to install but
which are more expensive.

The next meeting is to be October 17 at 7:45 pm.



